
May 2, 2018 

Subject: Absentee For June 18, 2018 Proposed Firework Ordinance 
Hearing For The City Of Camas 

I, Christopher J Kralik of 631 NW 18th Loop is in favor of 
abolishing the use of aerial exploding fireworks within the 
city limits of Camas, WA. 

The factors include: 
1) The widespread threat of fires that the CWFD would not be 

to handle. Global warming is creating a more intense fire 
scenario. 

2) The noise and the debris through out our neighborhoods. 
3) Some residents do not obey the existing law. Fireworks 

continue through out the night after the cut off time. 
4) Animals are affected by the noise. 
5) People from outside the city limits are coming here to set off 

their fireworks, due to the ban from other cities like 
Vancouver and Washougal. 

Thank you! Christopher J Kralik 


